
Starting in 2022-2023, families will pay a $75 per

student technology fee which will go directly

toward the cost of student devices for the

district's Technology Sustainabiity Plan. This

annual fee will provide students with two brand-

new Chromebooks, cases and accidental damage

protection over the course of their academic

career. Learn more by clicking here.

FHSD is proud of its ability to provide a high-

quality education to students with a lower cost-

per-pupil than the average district in Hamilton

County. Despite intentional and strategic fiscal

planning, the realities of the state funding model

pose significant challenges for the district in the

near future. Please click here to read more.

FHSD SPORTS MEDICINE
PARTNERSHIP

OrthoCincy and The Christ Hospital Health

Network are now the exclusive health care

providers for FHSD athletics and will also offer a

variety of experiential learning opportunities for

all students, including mentor programs, guest

speakers and  observation opportunities. The

agreement also provides three team physicians

and five athletic trainers to support student-

athletes across the district. Learn more here.

NEW TECHNOLOGY FEE

5-YEAR FORECAST

Summer 2022 | Digital Postcard Extension

https://bit.ly/3aTJsrU
https://bit.ly/3ROFEJb
https://bit.ly/3ITjscZ


UPDATES TO THE 22-23 ACADEMIC CALENDAR

First Day of School/Phase-In Days - Based on parent feedback, the District will alternate each school year which half of the alphabet

reports to school first.  Students with last names M-Z will report to school on August 18 and will be off on August 19.  Students with

last names A-L will be off August 18 and report to school on August 19.  Beginning August 22, all students should report to school.

 (In 2023-2024, A-L will start first, followed by M-Z.)

Parent-Teacher Conferences - Whereas in the past, Middle and High School evening conferences have been late in the Fall (often

after the end of Quarter 1), these conferences have been adjusted to provide parents a formal opportunity to meet with teachers

prior to the conclusion of the 1st and 3rd Quarters.

New Years & Spring Break - New Year's 2023 falls on Sunday, meaning Monday is the federally recognized holiday (non-workday). 

 As a result, Tuesday must become our Teacher Work Day (no students) and Wednesday, January 4 will become the first day back for

students after Winter Break.  Because of the loss of a school day, the Monday after Spring Break (April 10) will return to a regular

school day. 

Long Weekends - First, we moved the January 27 Teacher Professional Development Day to March 17.  Second, we moved our

February 10 Teacher Professional Development Day to February 17 to "piggyback" the Presidents' Day Weekend, thereby creating a

4-day weekend for our students and families in February.

Slight adjustments to the 2022-2023 Academic Calendar were introduced in May and approved by the Board of Education during its

June meeting. You can view the most up-to-date calendars by clicking here.
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